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4 June 2013

Felix Lee
fyi-request-901-216168bd@requests.fyvi.org.nz

Dear Felix
Request made under the Official Information Act 1982

Thank you for your email of 30 May 2013 requesting a copy of the national standards for integrated
public transport ticketing.

The document you refer to is the national integrated ticketing interoperability standard or NITIS. It
contains confidential security information and encryption methods that we would withhold under the
provisions of the Official Information Act 1982,

However, we would consider releasing other sections of the document. To help us consider your
request, could you please identify your particular interest in the NITIS by contacting Steve Budd, Public
Transport Technology Manager, on (04) 894 5400 or at steve.budd@nzta.govt.nz

Yours sincerely

Andrew Martin
Manager, Official Information



